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Since starting the children 
collection we have raised £600 
which has been spent on the 
following items, which have 
blessed the children greatly.  
Another £100 has just been sent 
and we wait to see how this will 
be spent. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 Umbrellas                                                 Balls 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bags 
 
 
 
 
 

Watches                                          Shoes 
 

Thank you for your support. 

Children collection Update  
 

 

Facebook Page 

Why not check out our School4kids 
Facebook Page. 
 
                      



   

Of the 49 children attending the school 23 are 
currently sponsored by 16 sponsors and the 
remaining 26 are being funded by the Church.  
Our aim for is to have more children sponsored 
by individuals and we are thrilled that over the 
last week another 4 sponsors have just 
registered and are now in the process of 
sponsoring 4 children.   If you know anyone who 
may be interested in sponsoring a child please 
point them towards www.school4kids.org or 
email info@school4kids.org 
 
Please be aware that the school has now 
changed its name to Beacon of Power School. 
This is due to the original name already being 
registered by someone else. 
 
Work has continued on the school buildings 
since we were there in October last year and the 
walls have been rendered and window frames 
fitted. 

Update 
 

Focus on early 
childhood education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VICE-PRESIDENT Inonge Wina has directed the 
Ministry of General Education to develop a 
multi-sectoral early childhood development 
policy providing co-ordinated guidance in the 
implementation of early childhood education. 

Mrs Wina has also urged stakeholders and line 
ministries to adopt a multi-sectoral framework 
with strong co-ordination at all levels of 
interaction in provision of childhood education. 
She said this yesterday in a speech read for her 
by Minister of Health Chitalu Chilufya during the 
launch of the Lancet Early Childhood 
Development (ECD) series. 

 

The launch of the Lancet ECD series was aimed 
at highlighting the positive impact that ECD has 
on the survival of children and realisation of 
their full potential in adulthood. 
“Integrated early childhood education 
programming cuts across health, nutrition, 
education and other social services that support 
the holistic development of the child. 
“It is in this premise that I urged all line 
ministries and stakeholders to adopt a multi-
sectoral framework with strong co-ordination at 
all levels,” Mrs Wina said. 

 

And Minister of General Education Dennis 
Wanchinga said ECD covers health, social and 
cultural issues which Government will address. 
Dr Wanchinga said Government would continue 
to increase access to early childhood education 
because it plays a crucial role in promoting 
good health practices. 
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